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N O T I C E 

 
NINETEENTH JUDICIAL DISTRICT 

VICTIM ASSISTANCE & LAW ENFORCEMENT BOARD     
 
                        

 
DATE:  Tuesday, May 16, 2023 
 
TIME:   1:00 pm to 1:30 pm or until business is 

complete, whichever comes first 
 
 
PLACE: Virtual Meeting: Contact Karol Patch for invite at kpatch@weldgov.com or (970) 
400-4748.            
 

 
A G E N D A 

 
1. OPENING 
 
2.  ARPA FUNDING ALLOCATION  

 
3. NEXT MEETING ANNOUNCED 

 
4. ADJOURNMENT   

 
 

Posted May 12, 2023, on the District Attorney’s Office, Community Announcement tab 

VALE Board meetings comply with the Colorado Open Meetings Law.   To request a copy of the Victim Assistance and Law 
Enforcement (VALE) Bylaws, Policies and Procedures and/or the Standards for the Administration of the VALE 
Programs, and/or meeting minutes, please contact the District Attorney’s Victim/Witness Program, at 915 Tenth Street, 
P. O. Box 1167, Greeley, CO 80632, or by phone at 970-400-4748.  To report a Standards violation, please contact the 
Division of Criminal Justice, at 700 Kipling Street, Suite 1000, Denver, CO 80125, or by phone at 303-239-5719 or 1- 888-
282-1080 (toll free). 
 
In accordance with VALE Bylaws, Policies and Procedures, persons attending the meetings may not address the VALE 
Board during the meeting.  If there is a matter you wish the Board to consider, please submit a written request to the 
VALE Administrator no later than five working days prior to the scheduled meeting.  The members of the 19th Judicial 
District VALE Board, upon affirmative vote of two thirds of the quorum present, may hold an executive session pursuant 
to the Colorado Open Meeting Law (C.R.S. §24-6-402(4) et seq.) and VALE Bylaws.   

Attendees will be required to provide 
their full name for inclusion in the 
minutes. 


